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The Council for Citizens Against Government Waste commends Chairman Smith for 
introducing the COMPETES Act, which would prioritize the expenditure of taxpayer 
dollars on scientific research.  For far too long, money has been spent inefficiently 
and ineffectively, while redundant and unnecessary rules and regulations have 
forced scientists to spend almost as much time on reports as they do on their 
work.  The legislation should be supported by every member of the House. 
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